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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on the passing of Secretary of State Dennis Richardson 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement this morning regarding the passing of Secretary of State Dennis Richardson: 
 
“Dennis Richardson was a kind and decent man. He served his country with distinction in the 
military. He served his community of Southern Oregon and the State of Oregon with integrity 
and dedication. I had the pleasure of serving with Secretary Richardson in the Legislature for 
many years. He loved this state and we will miss him.” 
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